
                                                                                                                                     
 
Ref. : GR/ADV/2016-2017/ALL/01                                                                        Dated 11.08.2016 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Greetings from Gateway Rail. 
 
This is to inform you that road transport movement may get affected on account of Independence 
day as the borders will be sealed for any commercial movement from 14th Aug midnight till 15th Aug 
midnight. There might be an effect even before 14th August as the movement may get restricted for 
security reasons which can result into the delay. 
 
Also it’s a long weekend and custom clearance will not happen at the ICDs from 13th to 15th Aug. 
Hence, we request all our customers to maximize their container clearance on 12th Aug. 
 
It’s our endeavour to keep you informed on any such event enabling you to plan your containers 
accordingly. Anticipating your kind co-operation and understanding in this regard. 
 
Assuring you the best of our services. 
 
Best Regards, 
Customer Service Desk 
Gateway Rail 
 


